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ΠΜΕ and Math Club News 
 
Florida Epsilon, the USF Chapter of Pi Mu Epsilon, the Mathematics Honor Society, inducted thirteen new 
members at its forty-fourth annual Induction Banquet and Ceremony on April 30. The new inductees were 
Charleen Baron (Business), Mary Billington (Math), Christeen Bisnath (Math), Kristen Childers (Math), 
Gregory Churchill (Math), Nicole Dalzell (Math), Mark Diba (Math Ed), Justin Doromal (Math), Michael 
Kotarinos (Stat), Nicholas Laurita 
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